
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535 

May 10, 1979 

James H. Lesar, Esq. 
910 16th Street 
Washington, D. C. 20006 

Dear Mr. Lesars: 

This is in response to your letter dated April 10, 
1979, regarding Mr. Weisberg's requests concerning the 
assassination of President Kennedy, wherein you ask to be 
advised of "all records not yet supplied to Mr. Weisberg 
which are within the scope of his requests" for records 
pertaining to the Dallas and New Orleans Field Offices. 

Please be advised that we have now processed : 
and released to Mr. Weisberg all records within the scope © 
of his requests, with the exception of the 3 x 5 
index cards, referrals from the Headquarters files and 
a portion of the referrals from the Dallas and New Orleans 
Field Office files (as indicated in my letter to 
Mr. Weisberg of May 9, 1979.) 

We are currently attending to these remaining 
documents and will forward them as expeditiously as possible. 

Your continued patience and cooperation in this 
matter is appreciated. 

Sincerely yours, 

Hes 
Thomas H. Bresson, ae 
Freedom of Information- 

Privacy Acts Branch 
Records Management Division 


